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Friday 12th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope that you are all well and that you have a had a good week.  

This week we welcomed back some children from Owlets, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 into small bubbles, following 

strict social distancing measures. You will be pleased to know that the week has gone really well and everyone 

enjoyed their learning, albeit in a very different format.  

You will have heard that the government have announced their decision not to open the school to any other year 

groups before the summer holiday. We understand that this may be disappointing news but please rest assured that 

we will continue to support all families with home learning for the rest of the term and we are more than happy to 

provide advice and guidance with any of the learning activities or any other concerns you may have. Please do 

contact the school office should you need to speak to a member of staff. Both the Infant and Juniors offices are open 

throughout the week for any queries and questions you may have. 

We are awaiting further government announcements and guidance about the re-opening of schools in September 

and will inform you of the plans as soon as we have more information.  

We are busy planning our transition for all children in preparation for moving year groups in September. As we are 

not able to have the usual ‘change over’ days or school visits, we are planning how we can best prepare the children 

for the change ahead. We will write to you with our plans soon. 

Some of you may have seen that the building of our new school is well under way. This is exciting news amidst the 

uncertainty in which find ourselves and we are very much looking forward to watching its progress towards 

completion. 

Have a good weekend everyone and stay safe. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 

 


